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My dear Dr. Kolb: - 

Thank you for your letter of 

the 4th instant; it was with regret 

that I learned from it of your inability 

to continue to be one of us at the Clinic; 

however, we all trust that when the 

activities of the times are less press- 

ing, you may again see your way to give 

us a little of your time here. . 

Ve have appreciated, much, your 

work, and will miss you. 

Very Sincerely yours, 

lerdturtfe 

DYe Lawrence Kolb, 

Public Health nervice, 

Fllis Island, WN. Y. .  


